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UPDATED:  Extended Milford Junction Planned System Outage 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Due to planned system maintenance for approximately 5 days, beginning Monday, Gas Day July 
19, Timely Cycle, through completion on Tuesday, July 27, ID3 cycle, Receipt and Delivery 
volumes at Vector Milford Junction (Map# 9237, Map# 9137, Map# 9309) will be set at zero.  
Any nominations submitted utilizing these map numbers will be cut to zero.  Beginning Timely 
cycle for Gas Day 28, nominations may resume and will be accepted for the above locations.  
 
This maintenance is part of the overall July system maintenance that is mentioned in our 
posting dated April 26, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager.  For scheduling questions, 
please contact Gas Nominations at 1-833-383-6667. 
 


